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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

10th May, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 25th ultimo
respecting the steamer PVENEZUELA", I have to segusint you
that this case has received consideration to-day, and that the

Committee will be agreeable to the Owners! proposal to examine

the port HP eylinder of this vessel on her return to your port
1n_Juna.
T shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordinglye.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
Copy to HAM.

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
AMSTERDAM .
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